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SAN FRANCISCO, CA, UNITED STATES,

January 4, 2023 /EINPresswire.com/ --

The Philippines is so excited to be

hosting another business forum at CES

2023 on Friday, 6 January, 2023 at 1

PM.

Join us for a conversation on how

technology and innovation is shaping

the businesses landscape in the

Philippines, the emerging sectors, and

opportunities for partnerships as the

Philippines strengthen its digital

infrastructure.

Attending CES? Connect with the

Philippine delegation.

Register at: https://bit.ly/CES23PH

May Nina Celynne Layug

Philippine Trade & Investment Center-Silicon Valley

+15104578786 ext.

siliconvalley@dti.gov.ph

Visit us on social media:

Facebook

LinkedIn

This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/609430551
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